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Good evening Vanners. Hope everyone is ready for the upcoming Thanksgiving holiday, so 

just a few quick updates about the Museum of Vanning Christmas party. Be sure to make 

your hotel reservations as soon as you can as they have told me that they are filling up 

nicely. Been planning on a few little events to have during the pizza party and entertainment 

on Friday night. So, come hungry as we will be eating pizza Friday night pancakes Saturday 

morning and dinner Saturday night. Please remember to bring a covered dish for Saturday 

night and we will be supplying the pork beef and chicken. We just got some of the cool 

awards finished for the ugly sweater contest, and two of the games that we have planned 

for Friday night we are going to have event, T-shirts, event, patches, and dash plaques ￼ 

and lots of really fun stuff in the Chinese auction. We still could use a few more donations to 

make our auction a huge success. Stay tuned for more updates as things are looking really 

great for possibly our biggest year ever. Thank you for your support. Have a great Thanks- 

giving and keep on Vannin. 
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